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March 4, 2016

Mr. Kerry Leider

Duluth Public Schools
215 North 1* Avenue East
Duluth, MN 55802

Smart engineering of

roofs, walls, windows,

RE:  Letter of Recommendation for Myers-Wilkins Elementary School 2016
Window Replacement and Masonry Restoration
Inspec Project No.: 213686

pavements
and waterproofing

Dear Mr. Leider:

On March 3, 2016, competitive bids were received for the above-referenced project.
TL Construction submitted the lowest bid for the Base Bid for the work at Myers-
Wilkins Elementary in the amount of $844,000.00.

We have reviewed the TL Construction bid and have confirmed their understanding of
the project scope. It is our opinion that TL Construction Inc. meets the qualifications
we have identified for this project. We therefore recommend that the 2016 Window
Replacement and Masonry Restoration at Myers —Wilkins TL Construction Inc.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Laurence Koch, AIA
Senior Consultant
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ge: TL Construction Inc.
5801 Duluth Street Flle
Minneapolis, MN 55422
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